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 the fair winds of change ....... 

I just wanted to take a moment to tell everyone on the hill about the number of new residents 
that have purchased homes on the Caracol.  Some of these are due to new construction, but 
many are people who are buying homes that belonged to long term residents that have 
either returned north for health reasons, or have passed away. Welcome to the new 
residents!  I am confident that you will find the Caracol to be a location that is getting better 
every year.  Infrastructure improvements and ongoing maintenace, along with increased 
security make for a desirable place to live in San Carlos.  As always our motivation is to 
keep the hill Safe, Peaceful and Secure. So as summer starts to wind down, and you snow 
birds start to return to the hill, keep your eyes open for the new residents and say “Hi”!

The water “situation” on the hill is slowly starting to improve.  Reports I have received 
indicated that “sufficient” water is now flowing to the hill, though still far from normal.  Tom 
Barrow (of Re/Max) posted a note in their newsletter about 
coming improvements to the water infrastructure that supplies 
water to San Carlos.  Tom reported the following:
Three new wells in the Valiente aquifer have been dug.  Studies 
claim that the aquifer should be able to supply these wells for 
100 years. Each well has a capacity of 70 liters/sec. CEA is go 
to supply 150 liters/sec to San Carlos.  A water line from the 
new wells will be joined with the current line located near the 
intersection of Delfinario road. The plan is to have this new 
water supply to San Carlos, operational by Semana Santa 
2019. 
We shall see if this will be a real change for San Carlos.

The association is still looking for a couple of volunteers to take over the refurbishment of 
the streetlights on the Caracol.  Please consider helping out.  It requires a few days every six 
month or so.  Some skills with Spanish would be helpful.  

Watch caracolassn.com web site for additional information.
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